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In accordance with Regulation 15 (a)(iv) of the Planning (Local Development Plan) 

Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2015, Mid Ulster District Council hereby specifies that 

the extended re-consultation period for the Local Development Plan 2030 – Draft 

Plan Strategy commenced at 10am on 25th March 2020. In light of the issues being 

faced with COVID19, Notice was previously given that the council would be extending 

the closing date of the re-consultation.  Notice is hereby given that the re-consultation 

period will close at 5pm on 24th September 2020. 

 

In accordance with Regulation 15 (v) of the Planning (Local Development Plan) 

Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2015, Mid Ulster District Council hereby gives notice 

that representations should be sent to the following address: 

 
Development Plan Team 
Planning Department 
Mid Ulster District Council 
50 Ballyronan Road 
Magherafelt 
BT45 6EN 
 
 
Or by email to: 

DevelopmentPlan@midulstercouncil.org 

 


